
If you would like to include an item in the Parish Newsletter, please email 
details to news@kilmichael.org or hand in writing to Parochial House. 

Deadline is  9.00 pm on Wednesday  

Baptism 
We welcome into God’s 
community,  Aodhán James Kelly, 
Inchincurka who was baptised 
recently.  
 
Ministers of Eucharist - 
Cooldorrihy 
If you would like to volunteer to be 
Minister of Eucharist for 
Cooldorrihy church will you please 
give your name to Fr. Pat or Eileen. 
 
Kilmichael GAA 
Lotto Results  - 20th December - 
Numbers drawn: 15-21 - 27 -34.  
Jackpot €18,850; Prize winners: 
€50 Denis J. Woods, Ballyhahill; 
€25 each to Shane O’Donoghue, 
Gurranreigh; Jackie O’Callaghan, 
Beal na Blath, Phil Kelly, 
Boulbrack; 
Lotto Results - 27th December - 
Numbers drawn: 1-11 - 17 -24.  
Jackpot €19,000; Prize winners: 
€50 Danny Crowley, Ardgroom; 
€25 each to Nell Daly, 

Dunmanway; Joe Crowley, 
Cooldorrihy;  Kathleen O’Riordan, 
Sleaveen East, Macroom. 
Lotto Results - 3rd January, 2022 
Numbers drawn: 17-22- 29 -30.  
Jackpot €19,150; Prize winners: 
€50 Carol Kelly, Johnstown;  €25 
each to Niamh Buttimer, Durrus 
(online) Mary Maybury, 
Dunmanway; Jerry Lehane, 
Deshure. . Tickets on sale at local 
retail outlets and online at:  https://
smartlotto.ie/kilmichael-gaa 

St Enda’s S NS, Parents 
Association  would like to say a 
huge THANK YOU to everyone 
who made their vintage Car, tractor 
run and walks such a success this 
year. To the very kind and 
generous sponsors, to everyone 
who helped out, to the school, the 
local community and to everyone 
who supported us and the CUH 
children ward, on the day. Thank 
you. 

  

Sunday  
Cooldorrihy  9 am (temporary) 
Johnstown  10 am & Facebook Live 
Toames 11.30 am  

Monday  Cooldorrihy 10 am & Facebook Live 

Wednesday  Toames 10 am & Facebook Live 

Friday  Johnstown 10 am & Facebook Live 

Saturday  Cooldorrihy 8.15 pm 

Mass Times for this week. 9th  January 2022 
The Baptism of the Lord. 
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Hi all, 

As this is our first newsletter of 2022, I take this 

opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year and best 

wishes and blessing for the year ahead.  

Sadly Covid-19 continues to play a big role in our lives, 

yet I’m hopeful that it will eventually burn itself our this 

year if we continue to support each other. I have 

continued to keep the Masses short but as interesting 

and prayerful as possible to protect one another.  

I again take this opportunity to thank you for your 

kindness and generosity in your financial support of the 

parish and myself.  The Autumn Dues, November 

offerings and the Clergy collections on Christmas Eve/

Christmas Day were very good and people are making 

use of the DONATE button.  No matter what your 

contribution is, it’s appreciated.  Priests and parishes are 

dependent for their support on the contributions made by 

you the people of the parish.  That is the only place the 

money comes from and I thank you for your kindness and 

generosity realising and acknowledging that there are so 

many demands on your personal finances.  

On the week of the 17th-21st of January, we will 

hopefully, all going according to plan be giving the inside 

of Cooldorrihy Church a much needed lick of paint!! More 

on that hopefully next week.  

I would also plan before the month of January is over to 

have a collection for the Macroom and Dunmanway units 

of the St. Vincent de Paul - more on that next week. 

Finally, if anyone is looking for a box of Parish envelopes 

for offertory collection or wishes to make a contribution 

to the parish, contact myself or Eileen and we will do all 

we can to assist you. 

Regards and blessing to all, 

Pat.  

 

http://corkandross.org/priests/rev-anthony-omahony-cc/

